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Dan LaRocque:

As we discussed in our conversation of December 20, I have not had a chance to review
all of your suggested changes to the analysis.  This draft includes the changes to the
text that we worked out over the phone but includes only limited changes to the
analysis to reflect those changes and to correct a few errors.
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